
City of Seattle 
 
NOTICE OF PROPOSED REPEAL OF MULTI-DEPARTMENTAL ADMINISTRATIVE RULES - MDAR 08-
01 - OPPORTUNITY TO COMMENT 
 
The directors of the eight City of Seattle departments with jurisdiction over City real property, acting 
under the authority of Seattle Municipal Code Chapters 3 and 17, propose to repeal existing Multi-
Department Administrative Ruled  MDAR 08-01, the rules which govern unauthorized camping on city 
properties, enforcement procedures, and removal of unauthorized property. 
 
 The eight directors proposing the repeal are: 
 
Director of the Department of Finance and Administrative Services  
Superintendent of the Parks and Recreation Department 
General Manager and CEO of the City Light Department 
Director of Seattle Public Utilities 
Director of the Seattle Department of Transportation 
Director of the Department of Neighborhoods 
Director of the Office of Housing 
Director of the Seattle Center Department 
 
Paper copies of the existing rule are available at the Customer Service Bureau (Seattle City Hall, 601 Fifth 
Avenue, First Floor, Seattle) from 8:00 a.m.-5:00 p.m. Monday through Friday. Electronic copies are 
available at http://www.seattle.gov/finance-and-administrative-services/directors-rules 
 
All interested persons are invited to present written data, views, arguments, and comments regarding 
the repeal of the existing rule by sending them no later than 5:00 p.m. on February 15 to:  
 
City of Seattle 
Department of Finance and Administrative Services 
Attention: Frances Samaniego 
PO Box 94689 
Seattle, WA  98124-4689 
frances.samaniego@seattle.gov  
 

http://www.seattle.gov/finance-and-administrative-services/directors-rules
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